
Range Finders for Regular Season Golf

The Golf Advisory Committee has proposed the use of range finding devices on a trial basis 
for the Fall 2012 regular season to determine whether or not to incorporate them into the 
regular and post season in the future. Range Finders can measure distance, wind speed, 
and course slope, but the committee is proposing that Range Finders that measure distance 
only, be utilized for the 2012 regular season and in the future if approved. Any device other 
than a distance only Range Finder such as a cell phone or a gps would still be prohibited. The 
committee feels that by allowing golfers to utilize the distance only Range Finders, the pace 
of play will be increased considerably allowing for matches to be completed in a more timely 
fashion.    


